Welcome to the South Auckland branch of the 60’s Up Movement:

February 2024 Newsletter

Happy New Year. | hope everybody had a very enjoyable Christmas and a pleasant and
restful New Year. The very hot and humid afternoons we have been having, meant, resting
was about all you could do. Here we are in February already. We hope to have some
interesting meetings and exciting outings for you but it might all depend on what Lotto
grant we receive. We have been warned not to expect too much. We will know in April.

Our meetings are held at 10am on the first Wednesday of every month at St. Andrews
Presbyterian Church, 150 Great South Road, Manurewa. Tell your friends about us.

President: Glennys Sanson ph 021 1507911

Secretary: Dot Freeman ph 972 4492

Treasurer: Warwick Levin

Bustrips: Margaret MacDonald ph 269 3213 Mobile 021 1617897

Members please sign the register on arrival — this is a health and safety requirement.

Entertainment: Glennys will be having one of her quizzes, and bingo if we have time.

Bus Trips: There is no bus trip this month. Our outing, on the 20th March, is a Red Boats
trip up the Tamaki Estuary past Bucklands Beach and Half Moon Bay. Morning tea is
provided but you have to bring your own lunch. Bus leaves Manurewa at 8.30am. Cost $30

Donations Table: Don’t forget we always need items to sell on our donations table.

Produce and baking always sell well.
Our next meeting is Wednesday 6th March 2024.

WE thank the LOTTO BOARD and COGS who provide us with a grant so that the good work
can continue.

Joke of the Month: My wife is blaming me for ruining her birthday. That’s ridiculous, |
didn’t even know it was her birthday.

Shaun and Molly sat up all night on their honeymoon — waiting for their conjugal relations to
arrive,

When | grow up I'd like to be a retired lottery winner.




